Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: ' Thursday, November 05, 2009 11:21 AM
To: 'Sue Schuetze'

Subject: Wiser Parkway Project TR-042083

Good morning Sue,

Thank you for the letter dated October 23, 2009, in which Benton County provides additional information about
the Wiser Parkway fka Sagebrush Road railroad crossing project. UTC staff accepts the amendments to what
was previously approved in this docket. Once a final decision is been made regarding the number of lanes at
the crossing, please notify me. | will prepare a supplemental order recommending approval of the project
amendments.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150




